
 

The Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences held a meeting of the Executive Board of 
the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences in the 9th session /2020. 

On December 21st, 2020, the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences held a meeting of 
the Executive Board of the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences in the 9th session / 2020. 
This meeting took place in Phornsophin conference room, Assoc. Prof. Dr.Nipon Sasithornsaowapa, 
the Dean of the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences, was a chairman.  The agenda of the 
meeting consisted of the follow- up for the progressing of the merger for the division and 
established the new squad and the performance of the indicators for the faculty as the 
university’s policy. 


